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CAMBOURNE Town COUNCIL 
District of South Cambridgeshire 

 
Council Meeting 3rd November 2020 

 

STREET NAMING 
 

Further to the report to the Council Meeting on the 6th October 2020, The Town Clerk 
circulated an email to Councillors regarding suggestions for possible street names 
for West Cambourne. The deadline for this was Friday 16th October and no names 
were received. The Community Development Officer placed a post on the Councils 
Facebook Page asking residents to put forward some suggestions with a deadline of 
Friday 30th October 2020. Response from residents has been positive with over 40 
names.  
These are producing a diverse range of names to be added to the final list.  
Randall Thorpe is preparing a schedule of names which they are sharing with us so 
we can put forward the names that are not already on the list. The list is as 
previously suggested with local hero’s added to the list following suggestions from 
residents. 
The Town Clerk and Community Development Officer will work with Randall Thorp 
on the final list. Scrutiny of all names will be carried out prior to final approval. 


